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PRINCESSES, ZOMBIES & STORYBOOK 
CHARACTERS TOO! 
As an annual tradition at GRE, on the afternoon 
of Wednesday, October 31st, our gym was filled 
with students and staff dressed up in their 
Halloween finery!  It was an amazing sight to see 
so many costumes in one place as the students 
and staff participated in a school-wide parade 
which started with our Kindergarten students 
travelling to each room, modeling their costumes 
and then each class joining the parade until the 
entire school assembled in the gym for this 
amazing photo!  Thanks to our custodian, Mr. 
Bossio for capturing this wonderful moment for 
us!  
 
GRIZZLY GREEN SPIRIT DAYS 
When we say G, you say R E!  G---  RE!!!  We 
are so lucky to go to such an exciting school with 
so many great people and events!  One of these 
events is to show off and feature Grizzly spirit in 
all we do!  GRE celebrated its school spirit with 
a pep rally on Thursday, October 18th, led by a 
talented group of leaders from grade 6 – Hailey 
Stovell, Julia Pearson, Emma Smith, Madison 
Gosselin, Caige Mounsey, Ethan Roberts, 
Keyara Palosky, Christine Dubbeldam, Jewell 
McNaught, Talia Hernandez-Opocensky, 
Jamie Tingstad, Victoria Breault & Myah 
Kohli.  Students, teachers, staff and parents 
showed their support by dressing in GREEN and 
GRE gear.  This will continue EVERY FRIDAY 

for the rest of the school year.  The students 
shared that showing school spirit means more 
than just dressing up in green once a week.  It 
means taking care of each other and our school, 
looking out for our little buddies, cleaning up 
litter, offering to help others, working hard for 
Grizzly Paws and most importantly, being  
GREat citizens!  

We want to show everyone what it means to be 
a Glenrosa Grizzly and how proud we are of our 
school!  Students, teachers, staff, parents and 
community members are asked to wear green or 
Grizzly gear EVERY FRIDAY for the rest of the 
school year and to show Grizzly Spirit in 
everything we do!  Once a month, a class will be 
chosen as our Grizzly Spirit class of the month.  
They will receive a special certificate and prize 
and have their class picture featured on the 
Grizzly Spirit bulletin board!  Remember: this is 
a year long committment to show off your school 
spirit!  Let's show everybody what it means to be 
a Glenrosa Grizzly!  We are looking forward to 
seeing a community of green on Fridays! 

*We are looking for families to donate any green 
or GRE clothing that they have at home that they 
are no longer wearing.  We will make this 
clothing available to students in need.  
Please drop it off at the office or with your 
child's teacher.  Thank you!* 
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STUDENT LEADERSHIP 
Our K-6 Leadership Group – 
which we call The Grizzly 
Voice – provides an opportunity 
for the student voice to be heard as this is an 
essential component of a healthy learning 
community.  Providing students from K-6 with 
leadership and participation opportunities 
contributes to the ownership and responsibility 
students feel for our school. Once a month, one 
student rep from each class will join 5 grade six 
students from Mr. Lee and Mr. Laurie’s classes 
to meet with the principal, Mrs. Stathers, to 
discuss the following three agenda items: 
• What is going well at GRE? 
• What is one thing you’d like to change at GRE? 
• What is it that you would like to share about your 

learning?  
Our first Grizzly Voice meeting took place on 
October 26th and was very successful as the 
classroom representatives brainstormed themes 
for upcoming School Spirit Days to take place 
throughout the school year.  They did a fantastic 
job as they took their peers into consideration in 
determining which themes would generate the 
most participation.  The themes of upcoming 
Spirit Days are as follows: 
• Dress Up As A Twin Day – November 27th  
• Wear PJ’s & Bring a Stuffy for Family Literacy Day 

– January 25th  
 *NOTE: no GRE Wear/Green Day this Friday 

• Wear Class Assigned Colour to Create A GRE 
Rainbow! for Harmony Day – February 20th  

• Wear PINK! for Anti-Bullying Day – February 27th  
• Dress Up ‘Elegantly’ Day – April 23rd   
• Dress Up Silly Day – May 22nd   
• Crazy Hair Day – June 18th  
 

Thank you so much to our grade 6 Grizzly Voice 
Leaders who were voted in by their classmates, 
Kyle Wilson, Christine Dubbeldam, Harrison 
Antypowich, Emily Bigattini and Laura 
Ridgeley,  and the class representatives Spencer 
Murray, Jessa Hewitt, Alayna Butler, Carson 
Smith, Brooke Heinrichs, Savanah 
Novakowski, Luci Alton, Cash Hewitt & 
Aidan Sharkey. 
 

At our next meeting on November 30th, we will 
focus on the insightful comments brought 
forward by the classroom representatives around 
things going well, things students would like to 
change and sharing about their learning in order 
for us to continue to build upon and create plans 
for improvement and celebration.  
 

READING COMPREHENSION GOAL 
As we move into the 3rd year of our four year goal, 

staff continue to teach various reading 
strategies that will assist our students to 
improve their reading comprehension. 

By teaching students various 
strategies to help them better 

understand what they are reading, all students 
will eventually have a wide range of strategies 
which they can use when picking up any book to 
read and understand.  Some of the strategies that 
will be specifically taught this year include 
Connecting, Asking Questions, Visualizing, 
Inferring, Accessing Prior Knowledge and 
Summarizing/Synthesizing. For the third year of 
our four year goal, we will focus a little deeper 
on Visualizing and Inferring strategies.  
 

KINDERGARTEN LUNCH LEADERS 
We have been fortunate to have such a dedicated 
group of grade six students who have been 
buddies with our youngest students, as they 
became familiar with the routines in our school 
during the lunch breaks. The kindergarten 
students looked forward to both the play and 
eating time that they spent with their older 
buddies during the four week time frame and 
they continue to enjoy eating lunch with them 
each and every day. Our Kindies definitely look 
up to all of them and we appreciate their 
generosity in taking on this very important role! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 A big thank you to grade six students Harrison 
Antypowich, Austin Robertson, Madison 
Gosselin, Emma Smith, Dakota Collins, Emily 
Bigattini, Matthew Carr & Dylan MacDonald.  

Grade 6 Kindy Lunch 
Leaders wear bright 
red vests so that the 
K’s can easily find 
them on the 
playground if they 
need assistance. 
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LUNCHing with the LAW 
On the 2nd Tuesday of each month, a lucky 
participant will have the privilege of having 
lunch with our school liaison, Constable S. 
Lund. She will pick up the student along with 
others from neighbouring schools and treat the 
students to a McDonald’s lunch.   Last month, 
Jake Ledoux, was our special draw winner – 
congratulations! 

 
 
 
 
 
 

CHESS  
First Mate is a proven system to teach beginners 
the fundamentals of chess in a fun, exhilarating 

and entertaining way. Mr. Laurie 
has refined this system over sixteen 

years of coaching  elementary 
and middle school students.  

Mr. Laurie shares his love of 
chess weekly with every student 

in grades four to six.  Both 
beginners and experienced students are led 
through a flexible system of eight simple mini-
games. First Mate is a progressive system which 
introduces one piece at a time.  The "mini 
games", give students enough practice to build 
confidence and develop strategies before tackling 
all the pieces in a regular game of chess.  On 
November 6th all the Intermediate classes will be 
combined in a school wide afternoon 
tournament. 

Families are invited to visit Mr. Laurie's web 
site which is a combination of his research, 
lesson notes, and mini games.  
http://community.netidea.com/firstmate/ 
His goal is to introduce as many students to the 
game as possible and engage students to improve 
their concentration, higher level thinking skills, 
all while developing respect for one's opponent.  
Mr. Laurie is seeking parent volunteers to help 
manage a chess club starting in January. 
 

SPECIAL GRIZZLY PAWS DRAW 
Staff continue to keep their eyes and 
ears open in order to recognize 
students who make good choices 
and/or accomplishments at GRE.  The following 
list of students are our most recent prize winners 
for our weekly draws:  
• Oct. 1-5: Seth Warren, Kayla Stovell, Ashlyn 

Feeny, Danny Eswein and Anna Felker 
• Oct. 8-12: Kiara Feeny, Marshall Pearson, Dayton 

Cunningham, Kathryn Petersen and Lawrence 
Favel 

• Oct. 15-19: Johnny Boulet, Alexis Roberts, Jersey 
Arpin, Michaela Dreger and Brendan Nichol 

• Oct. 22-26: Tucker Robertson, Brooklyn 
Melanson, Emily Glabusy, Abby Bigattini & Karl 
Banatoa.  

 
G.R.E. GRIZZLY CLOTHING 

The new 
samples have 
just arrived 
and they look 
great!  The order forms were 

sent home last week.  Be sure to get your orders 
in.  
 
LOST AND FOUND 
Our lost and found box located near the office is 
bulging with coats, pants, gloves and other 
personal items. Please stop by to have a look to 
see if your child has misplaced an item.  Once a 
month, the items will be displayed in the hall and 
all classes will walk by to see if they recognize 
any items that may belong to them. The items not 
claimed will be packed up and given to charity at 
the end of each month.    
 

STUDENT TEACHERS 
We are pleased to welcome two student 
teachers to our school this fall – Miss Kaitlin 
Schellenburg (with Mrs. Preston) and Mr. 
Josh Irving (with Mr. Lee). These students 
currently visit our classrooms each Wednesday.  
Following Spring Break, they will begin their 5 
week practicum from March 25th  to May 3rd. 
 

http://community.netidea.com/firstmate/
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HOT LUNCH AND MILK PROGRAM 
Who are those mysterious people that deliver a 
hot lunch to your child each week??  They are a 
dedicated couple of moms who come for an hour 
every Friday, to ensure your child receives their 
lunch, hot and ready!!    We are so grateful to 
Mrs. M. Looman and Mrs. B. Briden for their 
hard work and speedy delivery!!  Thank you Hot 

Lunch Volunteers!   Thank you also to 
them both for organizing the ordering 
of the milk.   Mrs. Ogg’s grade 4/5’s 
deliver the milk to the classrooms 

every day.  We appreciate all the help. 
 

ENTERTAINMENT BOOKS 
We have sold all the entertainment books.  Huge 
thanks to Mrs. Garvin for her extraordinary 
leadership in this campaign.   Because of her 
diligence our school received $1090.00 that will 
be used towards equipment for 
classrooms.  A big thank you 
to all the families that were 
able to participate this year!  
 
NEW OUTLOOK EMAIL ADDRESSES 
When sending an email to a GRE staff member, 
please make note of our new Outlook Email 
addresses – FirstName.LastName@sd23.bc.ca 
(ie. Donna.Stathers@sd23.bc.ca and 
Chris.Garvin@sd23.bc.ca ). All teachers email 
addresses are in this same format. 
Thank you in advance for sending your messages 
to our new address . 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

G.R.E. REMEMBERS 
A Remembrance Day assembly 
will be held in the gym beginning 
at 12:30 p.m. on Friday, November 
9th.  Warm gratitude to Mrs. 
Semashkewich for co-coordinating this very 
special assembly for us. We are once again are 
very fortunate that the Peachland Royal Canadian 
Legion is able to participate in our assembly.  
Students enrolled in Scouting, Cadets, Guiding, 
Peacekeepers, or other youth service associations 
are encouraged to wear their uniforms for the 
assembly. Each student will be given a poppy to 

wear, however, coin donations are greatly 
appreciated as the Poppy Fund supports 
community programs for veterans, seniors and 
youth. These donations should be brought to 
school on Nov. 8th or Nov. 9th. Parents are 
welcome to join us for this special assembly. 
Schools will be closed on Monday, November 
12th in honour of Remembrance Day.   

 
HOCKEY VISITORS 
We are so excited that some of the 
Westside Warriors hockey players 
will be joining us on Wednesday, 

November 14th to play Volleyball games against 
our Gr. 6 and staff teams.  All students are 
invited to come to the gym during the first half of 
the lunch break and be spectators for what 
promises to be very entertaining. Go GRE 
Grizzlies Go!  
On February 5th, the Warriors will return for a 
hockey game with some of our grade three 
students.   
 
CULTURAL PROGRAM 
Our school will be having four 
mini concerts throughout the 
year.  These performances are funded through the 
student cultural fee paid by each student in 
September.  The cultural program for the the year 
will feature: 

• Inovative Improv Group     November 28 
• Africian Music & Dance    January 31 
• Axe Capoera       April 17 
• Cecilia Quartet – string       May 17 

 
LET’S DECORATE A TREE 

The Westbank Library is excited to 
have us back again this year on 
Wednesday, November 21st at 5:30 
p.m. to decorate a special tree for the 
community and have it on display at 

the Library.  
To prepare for this event, students will be busy 
making GRE themed ornament decorations at 
lunch time during the month of November.   

We hope that many of you will be able to join us 
this evening to decorate the tree and enjoy the 
treats that will be served.  See you there! 
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REPORT CARDS 
Term one will be coming to an end at the 
beginning of December with student report cards 
being distributed to parents on Friday, 
December 7, 2012.  Please note that there are no 
scheduled parent/teacher interviews at this time, 

however, if you have any questions 
please do not hesitate to call your child's 
teacher to schedule an appointment. 

 

CHRISTMAS IS COMING…   
 
CATCH THE GINGERBREAD MAN! 
As is our tradition, we would like to 
make a request for a gingerbread 
house or creation to be raffled at the 
Christmas Concert scheduled for 
students and their families on 
Tuesday, December 11th, 2012.  
Monies collected will be donated to 
the Westbank Food Bank. If you are  enticed by 
this project, please phone Mrs. Garvin and leave 
your name at the office.  We would like the 
houses/creations to be available for viewing, if 
possible, by December 1, 2012. 
 
CHRISTMAS FOOD BANK DRIVE 

Beginning Monday, December 
3rd, and running through to Friday, 
December 7th, students and staff 
will be participating once again in 
the Winter Food Drive for our local 
Food Bank. Each class will collect 

different items of food on each day of the week.  
Last year, the school collected a whopping total 
of 689 items! This is a great opportunity for all 
of us to make a big difference in the lives of 
others who are less fortunate. Please keep this in 
mind and watch for further details in December’s 
newsletter.  
 
CHRISTMAS CONCERT  
On December 11th at 12:30 p.m.  and 6:30 
p.m., our students will be presenting a Christmas 
Concert, “Santa Survival,” under the leadership 
of Mrs.  Semashkewich and Ms. Lewis-Watts.  
More information will be in our December 
newsletter, but mark your calendars now to 
ensure that you don’t miss this great event! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

LIBRARY NEWS 
 

Our Battle of the Books program 
has begun for students in Grades 3-
6.  Students will be reading 10 pre-
determined books per grade level 
from now until the new year.  In the 
new year, we will choose teams to 

represent our school at the School District Battle 
which will be held in April.  This is a volunteer 
program, but if you would like more information, 
please talk to us in the library.  It is not too late 
to start!   
 

The library would like to thank the Briden 
Family and the Robertson Family for donating 
books!!!  

Our Scholastic Bookfair was a huge success!!  
We were able to buy tons of new books for our 
library!!  Thanks to the volunteers who helped 
make the fair run smoothly!! 

Please feel free to come in and 
check out our selection of great 
books!!  We even have a 
fabulous parent section of 

fiction and non-fiction books. 
 

 
HEALTH & SAFETY 

 
HALLOWEEN TREATS 

 – NUTS OR NO NUTS? 

Over the next few weeks, many 
students will be bringing 
Halloween treat packages for lunch snacks.  
Please check the treats that are coming to school 
to make sure that they do not contain peanuts, 
tree nuts or nut products.  This will support our 
peanut/nut aware school environment, over a 
month when we see increased risks for many of 
our students.  

If you haven’t already done so… 
mark your calendars for the 
upcoming new holiday in February – 
Family Day on Monday 11th.  School 
will not be in session on this day. 
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Tiana Baerg, Mikayla 
Lewis, & Nyomi Wilson 

GROUNDS CLEAN UP 
Our campaign to keep out school grounds litter-
free continues.  Buddy classes take turns in 
cleaning up our school grounds. The schedule for 
litter clean-up for November is as follows: 

Week of:    Litter Team Classes: 
Nov. 5  Ogg/Preston 
Nov. 12 Verstraete/Paterson 
Nov. 19  Blake/Andrews 
Nov. 26  Lee/Mandryck/Crawford 

 
SAFETY PATROL 

Our school safety 
patrol, consisting of 
many eager  Gr. 5 
students who were 
trained in proper 
procedures for 
crosswalk safety by 
the RCMP in 
September, have 
been out on active 
duty since the middle 

of October. Watch for the 
daily teams with their 
safety vests and signs from 

8:10-8:25 a.m. and from 2:25-2:45 p.m. daily. 
The patrol team is sponsored by Mrs. Garvin 
and Mrs. Ogg.  Thank you to the parent 
volunteers who have been assisting the students 
at the crosswalk. If you are willing to help out 
with this task, please let the office know. We 
look forward to 8 more months of conscientious 
service by the safety patrollers. Thank you team! 
 

KEEPING OURSELVES HEALTHY 
Flu season is quickly approaching!  One of the 
best ways to keep ourselves healthy is to wash 
our hands on a regular basis.   
 

When Do You Wash Your Hands? 
• before handling food 
• before eating 
• after sneezing, coughing or shaking hands 
• after using the washroom 

 

How Do You Wash Your Hands? 
• use soap and warm running water 
• rub your hands vigorously  
• wash all surfaces including backs of hands, wrists, 

between the fingers, fingertips and under fingernails 
• rinse well 
• dry hands with a clean towel or paper towel 

• turn off the tap using the towel instead of your bare 
hands – remember, you turned the tap on with dirty 
hands! 

HEAD LICE – “ANYONE” 
CAN GET THEM 
♦ Outbreaks of head lice have 

occurred frequently in schools in 
recent years. 

♦ Outbreaks are more common 
following busy vacation times. 

♦ Your help is needed to prevent and control 
outbreaks of head lice. 

♦ Please check your child’s head every week for head 
lice. 

♦ Please call the school if your child has head lice. 
♦ Your child and other household members with head 

lice need to be treated at the same time.  You child 
needs treatment before returning to school. 

♦ For more information on head lice and treatment, 
call your school or health unit. 

WHAT TO LOOK FOR: 
♦ The adult louse is a small, wingless insect (3mm or 

1/8 inch in length). 
♦ It is very fast and not always seen. 
♦ Look for nits (eggs) of the louse – very tiny (.08 

mm or 1/32 inch). 
♦ Nits may be white, yellow or brown. 
♦ Found firmly attached to the hair, close to the scalp. 
♦ May look like dandruff but cannot be flicked off 

like dandruff. 
♦ Nits can be removed by sliding them off the end of 

the hair shaft. 
 

SPORTS REPORTS 
 
VOLLEYBALL  
We would just like to take a 
moment to thank our 
teacher volunteers who 
make this extra-curricular 
sport activity possible. 
Thanks to our grade six 
coaches – Mr. Laurie and Mrs. Woroby (girls) 
and Mr. Lee and Miss Blake (boys).  Both 
teams will be practicing twice a week and 
participating in games after school with other 
schools in November. The two teams played well 
together during their first game of the season and 
both the boys and girls look forward to their 
upcoming games – which typically take place 
each Wednesday, either a home or an away 
game.  Come out and cheer for your Grizzlies! 
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GYMNASTICS  
Approximately 80 of  Glenrosa’s 
finest Grizzlies are participating in 
the Gymnastics Club which takes 
place during the first half of the lunch 

break. Due to the overwhelming response to this 
club, the grade ones and threes practice on 
Tuesdays and the grade twos and intermediate 
students practice on Fridays. This club is 
generously sponsored by Mrs. Preston, Miss 
Crawford, Mrs. Knibbs and Miss Patterson, 
who teach and assist the students with a variety 
of gymnastic skills and acrobatic moves.  The 
students are creating their own routines and are 
anticipating a large audience for their 
culminating performance which will take place 
on the afternoon of December 3rd.  Mark your 
calendars for this amazing showcase of 
gymnastic skills! 
 

IT’S SKATING TIME 
Many of our classes will be starting their annual 
skating field trips at our local arena.  We 
currently do have a storehouse of 
skates for students who do not have 
their own pair, however the arena 
also has great selection as well.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
GENEROUS SUPPORT FROM OUR PAC  

A GIGANTIC thank you 
goes to our Parent Advisory 
Council, who work very 
hard to ensure that our 
students have many opportunities and resources 
throughout the school year.  We are so grateful 
for this additional level of support for our varied 
programs. To all of our parents – you are the 
BEST!  

PARENT ADVISORY COUNCIL 
 

The PAC would like to thank 
everybody who participated in 
our Haunted House and          
Movie Night! It was a great 

success!!!  

We also hope that everyone had a wonderful and 
SAFE Halloween! 

November has a couple great things 
on the agenda!  Our Cookie 
Dough Fundraiser order 
forms will be going home 
on the 6th of November. 
These yummy treats are great for 
those of us who are super busy but love all the 
holiday baking. 

G.R.E.’s ONE STOP CHRISTMAS SHOP 
The Glenrosa Elementary 
School Annual Christmas 
Vendor Market will take 
place on Friday, 
November 30th from 4:00 
p.m. to 9:00 p.m. This 
event is put on by the 

Glenrosa PAC and is open FREE to the public 
(non-perishable food donations for the food bank 
are always appreciated). 100% of the funds 
raised from table rentals will go towards 
enhancing the education of the students at 
Glenrosa Elementary.  
 

Local vendors, artisans and crafters will be on 
hand showcasing their merchandise and talents. 
The community is invited to take part in this 
exciting event that allows you to help your local 
economy, support our school, shop early for 
Christmas and promote your local businesses. 
Table rentals are $15.00. Vendors interested in 
securing a spot for this exciting event or wanting 
more information are asked to contact Bobbi 
Briden as soon as possible, as the tables will be 
available on a first come first serve basis with 
only one representative per company. Bobbi can 
be reached at 250-707-1146 or via e-mail at 
sbjbriden@shaw.ca  
 
 
 

DAILY PHYSICAL ACTIVITY 
Our school has wholeheartedly embraced the 
Ministry expectation to include 30 minutes of 
daily physical activity (DPA) into our programs at 
both the primary and intermediate level. Sessions 
are generally ten minutes, three time a day, unless 
the class has a scheduled PE block on that day. A 
DPA session includes activities for either 
strength, endurance and flexibility or a 
combination of the three. 
 

mailto:sbjbriden@shaw.ca
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HEALTH AND SAFETY 
Our school based Health and Safety committee 
meets once a month to discuss issues of concern 
regarding our school site. If you have a concern 
to bring forward, please express it in writing and 
address it to Mrs. Stathers at the school. We are 
continuing to address parking lot safety and 
Webber Road safety on a daily basis.  Thank you 

to each and every parent who is 
respecting our traffic flow and 
child drop off guidelines.  It 
makes a significant difference 
to the well being of our 

children. The Community Policing Officer visits 
us once a month to provide a reader board 
service to the driving public on Webber Road.  
They now provide us with statistics, which are 
both interesting and valuable to share. 
 

MONTHLY NEWSLETTER DRAW  
 
DRAW WINNER 

Congratulations to Dylan 
MacDonald, last month’s 
newsletter draw winner. He 
won a cool water bottle.   Be 

sure to enter the draw for 
reading this month’s newsletter 

– Good Luck!  
 

 

MONTHLY DRAW 
_______________________(Student Name) 
I have read the November newsletter and would 
like to enter the monthly draw.   
Please cut out this coupon or write this 
information on a scrap piece of paper with 
your child's name and return to the office for a 
chance to win this month's newsletter draw. 
 
COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENTS   
 

Big White Ski School  
Big White is offering 
ski and snowboarding 
lessons for intermediate 
students after school.  
Applications are 
available at the school office if interested.   
Busses will pick up and drop off at the school.   
Ski/snowboard dates are Wednesday, Jan. 30th, 
Feb. 6th and Feb. 13th.  Forms are due no later 
than November 30th, 2012. 
 
Babysitter Training  
Dates:      Sat. Nov. 17 or Dec. 15   
Time:      8:30 a.m.- 2:30 p.m.    
Who:     Students 11 years+  
Where:    Bethel Church, 2663 Curtis Street   

* just off Raymer Avenue  

Learn about first aid, fire safety, 
CPR, choking, personal safety and 

street proofing.  Fee of $60.00 
includes babysitter’s manual, 

certificate and wallet card.   Student must bring a 
lunch.  To register call Mrs. Boake at 250-317-
2868 or email (m_boake@telus.net) or Cheryl 
Stone at 250-575-5301 or email 
(cstonekelowna@gmail.com) 
 
Dance Club Welcomes Glenrosa Students 

Many Glenrosa students 
will remember learning to 
square dance in class over 
the years.  If you enjoyed 
the dancing you may be 

interested to know that a youth dance club is 
starting up now in West Kelowna.   It will 
present today’s style of square dancing and some 

Please remember that every parent of a child 
at Glenrosa Elementary School is a member 
of our PAC, so you do have a voice in issues 
concerning you and your child. Come to our 
next PAC meeting being held on November 
13th at 6:30 p.m. in the school library.         
As always, babysitting is provided free of 
charge. If you have any questions or any 
topics you would like to see discussed please 
contact Stacie Hewitt, PAC President at 250-
317-8817 or email pacgre@hotmail.com   

 

Hope to see you there! 
Future Meetings: 

• December 11th, January 15th, February 
12th, March 26th, April 9th, May 14th & 
June 11th  
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other fun dances on Tuesdays in the hall at 
Westbank United Church, 6:00 – 7:30 p.m.  The 
call teacher is a 21 year old OK College student 
named Dustin McGifford.  Kids must be 8 years 
and over to attend the 90 minute session.  Mom, 
Dad and other family members are welcome to 
learn to dance too.   For more info call 768-2694 
or email at teamdancing@hotmail.com. 
 

Family Flu ShotsFree influenza 
shots for:   

• children and adults 
with chronic health 
conditions and their 
household contacts 

• healthy children 6 months – 59 months 
• household contacts and caregivers of 

infants, 0-59 months 
• pregnant women who are in their 3rd 

trimester during the months of November 
2012 – April 2013 and contacts 

 
Westbank Lions Community Hall–2466 Main St. 

Tuesday, Nov. 13th at  1:00 p.m. – 4:00 p.m. 
Thursday, Dec. 20th  at 1:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

HALLOWEEN AT GRE! 
 

 
       2 Laverne and  Shirley’s ?? 
Aka:  Mrs. M. Bakker, Keyara Palosky, Madison 
Gosselin and Mrs. D. Lloyd  

 
 
  Brooke Brunning 

Staff Pic – An assortment of  
        “Storybook Characters

REMEMBER… 
To set your clocks back one hour 
at midnight on Saturday, 
November 3rd for Daylight 
Savings that starts on Sunday, 
November 4th! 
 

 

Emili Bons and 
Myah Kohli 

mailto:teamdancing@hotmail.com


“G.R.E. – A Great Place To Be!” 
 

 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 
 
 

     
Fruit/Veg. Snack 

Barlett Pears 

1 
   

2    GRE Gear/ 
Green Grizzly Day 
 
Dominios  Lunch 

3 

 
4  
 
 
 
Set clocks back  
one hour 

5 
 
 
2:30-3:45 p.m. Boys 
VB Practice 

6 
11:00- Gymnastics 
Club-Gr. 1&3 practice 
 
1:45 p.m. – Int. Chess 
Tournament  

7 
 
 
2:45 - Boys VB at 
George Pringle – 
Girls home 

8 9    GRE Gear/ 
Green Grizzly Day 
11:00- Gymnastics 
Club-Gr. 2,4,5,6  
La Cucina Lunch 
Remembrance Day 
Assembly 12:30 p.m. 

10 
 

11 

 

12 
Students Do 
Not Attend 

Remembrance Day 
Stat 

13 
11:00 – Lunch with 
the Law  
11:00- Gymnastics 
Club-Gr. 1&3 practice 
 
6:30 – PAC Meeting 

14   
11:00 VB against the 
Warriors – Gr. 6 and 
Staff 
2:45 – Girls VB at 
Helen Gorman 
Boys home 

15 
11:45 – skating – Div. 
2001/2002/2011 
 
12:00 – PLC 
Coloboration Time - 
Thinker     

16    GRE Gear/ 
Green Grizzly Day 
 
11:00- Gymnastics 
Club-Gr. 2,4,5,6  
McDonald’s Lunch 
 

17 

18 
 

19 
  
 
2:30-3:45 p.m. Boys 
VB Practice 

20 
 
11:00- Gymnastics 
Club-Gr. 1&3 practice 
     

21   
Fruit/Veg. Snack 

Anjou Pears 
Girls VB at Peachland 
5:30 p.m. – Westbank 
Festival of Trees  
Library 

22 
   
 
   

23   GRE Gear/ 
Green Grizzly Day 
8:45 – Skating 
2010/2011 
11:00- Gymnastics 
Club-Gr. 2,4,5,6  
Subway Lunch   

 24 

25 26 
  
 
2:30-3:45 p.m. Boys 
VB Practice 

27 
 
 11:00- Gymnastics 
Club-Gr. 1&3 practice 
 
 

28 
10:00 Cult. Perf. 
Inovative Improv 
Group 
Girls VB at Pringle 

29 30   GRE Gear/ 
Green Grizzly Day 
Dominos Lunch 
4:00 – PAC Christmas 
Vendor Market 

 

 

2012 

November 

 


	We have sold all the entertainment books.  Huge thanks to Mrs. Garvin for her extraordinary leadership in this campaign.   Because of her diligence our school received $1090.00 that will be used towards equipment for classrooms.  A big thank you to al...
	KEEPING OURSELVES HEALTHY
	Flu season is quickly approaching!  One of the best ways to keep ourselves healthy is to wash our hands on a regular basis.
	 before handling food
	 use soap and warm running water
	HEAD LICE – “ANYONE” CAN GET THEM
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	MONTHLY DRAW


